
 
 
 

Thursday 6th February 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
As you know, the school Governing Body has been carefully considering the future 
strategy for Bosmere and consulting on the proposal that we convert to academy 
status and join Abbot’s Hall, Chilton, Combs Ford and Freeman alongside Broke 
Hall and Springfield Juniors at Children’s Endeavour Trust.  
  
Yesterday the Governing Body met to review the findings within the consultation 
report, and formally decided to proceed with the proposal, as did all the other 
schools. The consultation report will be published soon on the school website for 
your reference. We aim to complete this conversion on the 1st May when 
administratively the school will join the trust, although the pupils will not notice any 
changes at this time.  
 
We have been working on this with the other schools for over a year and have 
detailed plans in place to preserve the school’s unique character, whilst working in a 
beneficial partnership with the aforementioned schools with the shared aim of 
delivering the best education for all the pupils in our care. 
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 
Mrs Green 
(Headteacher) 
 


